
 
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECT 
Department President Vicky Buck 

 
Dear Buckeye Girls State Delegate: 
 
Every year, the Delegates of Buckeye Girls State are asked to participate in a Community 
Service Project.  This year, we will be assisting the Alliance Community Pantry. 
 
The Alliance Community Pantry assists the residents of the Alliance area.  It has become a major 
source of food for those with hunger needs.  The Pantry is a “choice” pantry, which means its 
clients select what food items they want from the items that are available.  Clients can visit the 
Pantry every two weeks. The Pantry is staffed entirely by volunteers.  They depend entirely on 
donations from churches, service organizations, corporations and individuals.   
 
The Pantry has asked us to donate the following items: 
 

Cereal – Boxed, Oatmeal, etc. 
Peanut Butter 

Canned Meats – Tuna, Chicken, etc. 
Toiletries – Men, Women or Children 

Cleaning or Laundry Supplies 
Paper Products – Paper Towels, Toilet Paper, etc. 

 
Please bring up to three items of your choice to Registration on Sunday, June 15, 2014.  
Whatever you can do will be greatly appreciated. The Alliance Community Pantry does a lot of 
good for their clients. The Pantry’s website is http://alliancecommunitypantry.org.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support of our Community Service Project. 
 

“We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give.” 
Winston Churchill 

 
For God and Country, 
 
Vicky Buck 
Department President 


